

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs briefed yesterday representatives of the OSCE participating States and Partners for Cooperation on the activities completed so far in relation to the preparation of the OSCE Ministerial Council meeting 2015, to be held in Belgrade in December.

Officials of the Ministry presented logistical and transportation arrangements made for the event.

Foreign Mission representatives were provided in detail with the ways of accreditation for all participants of the Council as well as with the Kombank Arena layout, the venue of the meeting.

Those present were addressed by the Acting Secretary General of the Ministry and Chairman of the Executive Committee in charge of the organization of the Summit, Mr. Veljko Odalovic and Ambassador Slobodan Vukcevic, Head, Working Group, Secretariat of the OSCE Ministerial Council 2015.